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The General Manager
Byron Shire Council
Po Box 219

MULLUMBIMBY NSW 2482

DATE 2 February 2017

Our Ref;DOC17/1667

Your Ref;E2017/308

Dear Sir / Madam,

Attention: Alex Caras

Re: Updated Bush Fire Prone Land Map

Dear Alex,

Thank you for the letter dated 4 January 2017 concerning the Bush Fire Prone Land Map
for Byron Council, and for your attention to this matter.

Pursuant to receiving the letter, I have been in contact with Ms Clare Manning on 19^^
January 2017 and discussed the issues. During that conversation, It was agreed that the
NSW Rural Fire service would accept the first draft bush fire prone land map as originally
submitted by Council. It was also agreed that should further clarification or refinement of
the criteria as it applies to the North Coast be developed, then the bush fire prone land
map could be again updated and recertified at that time.

I  look fon/vard to working with you in the future.

If you have any questions please contact Mr Jason Hulston at (02) 8741 4912.

Yours sincerely

David Boverman

Manager Development Planning & Policy

C.c Manager, NSW RFS Far North Coast District Office

Postal address

NSW Rural Fire Service

Locked Bag 17
GRANVILLE NSW 2142

Street address

NSW Rural Fire Service

15 Carter Street

LIDCOMBE NSW 2141

T (02) 8741 5555
F (02) 8741 5550
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au


